Notice of Intent to Award a Contract under the National Joint Powers Alliance (NJPA) Cooperative for
Vehicles, Cars, Vans, SUVs and Light Trucks with Related Equipment, Accessories and Services

The Township of Lakewood intends to participate in the NJPA Request for Proposal (RFP) #120716-NAF
for Vehicles, Cars, Vans, SUVs and Light Trucks with Related Equipment, Accessories and Services and to
purchase, through said contract, a 2017 Ford Super Duty F-450 and Knapheide Service Body. The
purchase is from National Auto Fleet Group 490 Auto Center Drive Watsonville CA 95076, the awardee
for this NJPA contract.

Information regarding the contract may be found at the Township Municipal Building 231 Third Street
Lakewood NJ during regular business hours as well as on the NJPA website
http://www.njpacoop.org/files/5514/8467/7155/RFP_and Addendum-120716 Cars and Trucks.pdf

The Township of Lakewood joined the NJPA as of September 3, 2013 with no expiration date. The NJPA’s
contract term with National Auto Fleet Group is from January 17, 2017 to January 17, 2021.

It is the intent of the Purchasing Agent of Township of Lakewood to recommend a contract award to
National Auto Fleet Group, pursuant to the proposal they submitted in response to the NJPA’s RFP.

The Township of Lakewood is permitted to execute National Cooperative purchasing agreements under
the authority N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3).

Comment period ends June 7, 2017.



